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Goal 1: Designing & Implementing Programs of Study: Goals, Objectives and 

Strategies 

QUESTION: What activities were conducted during the grant year that supported quality Programs of 

Study (POS)? 

TECH UP, a new event geared towards high school instructors, which was held on both campuses of 
Ridgewater College (Willmar and Hutchinson) in June 2019. 

TECH UP allowed us to further engage with our high school faculty partners for a day of professional 
development. They were able to engage with their peers and Ridgewater college faculty while 
learning more about industry technology trends specifically in the two rigorous program of study 
areas: Manufacturing and Agriculture. 

Other activities that supported quality POS included L YFT grant funding for the development of 
collaborative programs between consortium school districts and/or brokering with neighboring 
consortia: Great River (Paynesville Schools) or MN West Consortium (Renville Co West Schools, 
Benson Schools) See attached grid: Mid-MN Perkins Partnership LYFT Grant Proiects. Several 
consortium schools have either developed/or are in the process of developing new courses in health 
careers, manufacturing career pathways. LYFT grant funds ($3 million) were awarded by MN

legislature to Mid-MN Perkins Partnership & MN West consortiums schools to develop career 
pathways/programs collaboratively for in-demand, high wage and high skills workforce areas. 

Furthermore, articulation/POS meetings were held to review and update the following career 
pathways: Carpentry, Agriculture, Business & Machining. 

The consortium supported the Ag Expo and Manufacturing Expo for high school students to explore 
careers and meet with industry /business partners . 

































State Staff Review: The Tech Up project appears to be a promising practice of bringing the high school 
partners to the campuses and provide opportunities to engage with peers.  The feedback from the follow-up 
survey point to success.  The data provided of the slight increase (unchanged to 2%) to your POS.  You also 
document the challenge of having high completion rates for females in Ag programs but continuing low 
participation of non-trad in both manufacturing and nursing.  Perkins V will provide the opportunity to 
continuing to find creative solutions to expanding participation by the non-trad learners.   The LYFT grant 
and other partnerships are a strength of the consortium's work as is your continuing efforts to expand early 
college experiences.  
Opportunities: The continued development of work-based learning experiences, addressing the non-trad 
challenge and serving the expanded special populations categories with Perkins V are all opportunities for 
next year.  The regional approach to leadership development and the completion of the CLNA is another area 
for you exploration.  

Thank you for this comprehensive report.  












